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I am writing to oppose this anti-democratic bill. Oregon has been a model in our 

nation of the effectiveness of voting by mail. It is efficient, promotes access and 

inclusivity. It is also cost effective and secure. Other states have looked at our system 

and are trying to model their voting processes after ours given that our long tenure of 

vote by mail has been successful. There is no reason to change the syste system 

other than to try to restrict voting access. I urge our representatives to ensure that 

week keep our current vote by mail system. 


